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VOICES FROM THE COAL FACE:
OUR SUBMISSION TO THE
MENTAL HEALTH INQUIRY

• Increase funding, staffing and services in DHBs, primary care
services and schools
• Focus on families and early intervention
• Address social and systemic issues
• Facilitate closer collaborations between services
• Build an integrated system that works from primary to
specialist services
• Ensure the working environment has a positive influence on
the work of psychologists and their colleagues
• Integrate the model of care
• Develop the workforce
• Improve managerial systems
• Educate the public



SOCIAL PRESCRIBING: THE NEXT
BIG CHANGE TO THE MODEL OF
CARE?

INTERIM DIVISION SECRETARY APPOINTED



MINISTER CLARK SETS
OUT DHB EXPECTATIONS

PROPOSED PSYCHOLOGY INTERNSHIP SERVICE

RECENT MEETINGS AND CORRESPONDENCE
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